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Item: 10.4 
PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 

MEETING HELD ON 22nd NOVEMBER 2019 
CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  

 

Part One 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the 
November 2019 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
GOVERNANCE 
 
There were no items of Governance. 
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee considered further information in relation to the request from Kingston 
Health (Hull) to close their list for a period of 12 months. After careful consideration a vote 
was taken and the application was rejected. It was agreed that the detailed rationale for 
the decision would be provided to the practice. 
 
The Committee also considered the information and action plan provided by the practice in 
relation to a request from Dr Cook (Field View Surgery) to close his practice list for a 
period of 12 months. After careful consideration the Committee approved the application 
with regular reviews to be undertaken after 2 and 4 months. 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
There were no items of System Development and Implementation. 
 
 
 
 
Jason Stamp 
Chair 
Primary Care Commissioning Committee  
 
January 2019 


